
4014 Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 and the Americans 
with Disabilities Act 
 

Students, parents, employees, applicants for employment, persons with disabilities, are 

hereby notified that Campbell County School District does not discriminate on the basis 

of disability in admission or accession to, or treatment or employment in, its programs 

and activities. Any person having inquiries concerning the District’s compliance with 

Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 (Section 504) and/or the Americans with 

Disabilities Act (ADA) is directed to contact the District’s 504/ADA Coordinator, who may 

be reached at 1000 West Eighth Street, Gillette, WY 82716, (307) 682-5171.  

 

With regard to any complaint involving identification, evaluation, or placement involving 

Section 504, notice of student and parental rights are available on our District website. 

Hearing procedures relating to identification, evaluation, and/or placement under Section 

504 can be found in the procedures entitled 504 Due Process Procedures on our District 

website. 

 

All other complaints concerning Section 504 and ADA shall be addressed in the District’s 

Non-Discrimination/Anti-Harassment Regulation.  

 
ADOPTION DATE: June 8, 2021 
 
LEGAL REFERENCE(S): Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and related U.S. 
Department of Justice regulations 
 
CROSS REFERENCE(S): 4012, 4012-R, https://www.ccsd.k12.wy.us/domain/51 

ADMINISTRATIVE REGULATION: 
 

 


